
Oregon 
Kate Brown, Governor 

December 8, 2022 

Dr. Thomas Dullien 
Dr. Starley Dullien 
13595 Old Highway 99 S 
Myrtle Creek, OR 97457 

Reference: Application S-89145 

Water Resources Department 
North Mall Office Building 

725 Summer St NE, Ste A 
Salem, OR 97301 

Phone: 503-986-0900 
Fax:503-986-0904 

www.Oregon.gov/OWRD 

The assignment from Dallas Heard to Thomas K. D. and Starley B. Dullien has been recorded in the 
records of the Water Resources Department. 

The Departments records will now show Thomas K. D. and Starley B. Dullien as the application holders 
ofrecord. 

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number I 39638 
covering the recording fee is also enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Mary F. Bjork 
Water Rights Program Analyst 
Water Right Services Division 

Enclosure: Original Request and Receipt #139638 

cc: Dallas Heard - 578 Rogers Rd, Roseburg, OR 97471 
Data Center, OWRD (cover letter & request) 
File 




